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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      February 4, 2016 
 
 

PIANIST ADRIA YE AND CELLIST NATHAN CHAN REPLACE PETER MARTIN  

ON SHELDON CLASSICS CONCERT, APRIL 6 

 

ST. LOUIS - Due to a scheduling conflict, pianist Peter Martin will not be appearing on the April 6 Sheldon Classics 

concert. St. Louis Symphony concertmaster David Halen will instead be joined by pianist Adria Ye and cellist Nathan Chan.  

 

Ye is a native of Oregon and a piano competition winner who has played Carnegie Hall, among other top venues. Chan is a 

native of California who has performed with the San Francisco Symphony and the Royal Philharmonic Orchestra. 

 

Program highlights will include Prokofiev’s Piano Sonata No. 4 and Brahms Piano Trio No. 1 in B Major, Opus 8. 

 

Ticket buyers wishing to attend the performance may retain their current tickets and simply present them at the 

door on April 6.   

 

Single ticket buyers may request a refund for the face value of their tickets at the original point of purchase 

(MetroTix at 314-534-1111 or in-person at the Fox Theatre Box Office at 531 N. Grand Blvd.). 

 

Tickets are $30 orchestra/$25 balcony/$15 student, and are available through MetroTix at 314-534-1111 or at 

TheSheldon.org. 
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